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Letter of Acceptance 
 

 

As Deputy Head of the Department of American Studies, School of English and American 

Studies, Eötvös Loránd University (ELTE), Budapest, I hereby confirm that the Department 

under my direction welcomes the opportunity to host the American Indian Workshop in 2023. 

The Department and the School of English and American Studies can offer an ideal venue for 

the event in the heart of Budapest in late May or early June, 2023.  

 

We are looking forward to welcoming AIW at our university.  
 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 
Dr Eva Eszter Szabo, PhD 

Senior Lecturer, Deputy Head 

Department of American Studies 

School of English and American Studies 

Eötvös Loránd University, Budapest 

 


